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Department of Wikllife Protection J & K Government

OFFICE OF THE \ryILDLIFE WARDEI{
NORTH T}IVISION SOPORE,

Fax: 01954221682 Email: wlwnorthTS6@gmail.com

* * ?k * * ?k * * * * * rr* ?k ?k* ?k * *

No:-WLW (N)lEstt/zozz-zu | 6l
Dated: - Of -05-2022 ' 4

Subject: - EDS raised by Chief Conservator of Forests Nodal Officer (FCA)
for the proposal ooDiversion of forest land for construction of
limber to Budrali road in l{orth Wildlife Division" regarding
uploading of specific recommendation letter as per format.

Reference:- Chief Conservator of forests Nodal Officer GCA) Letter No.
PCCF/FC N33541 665-66, Dated : 02-05-2022

Siro

Regarding the subject cited above, this office has prepared the ner,v
Specific recommendation as per format oi Part lI (Copy Enclosed). But this
office is unable to upload the recommendation letter at the designated spot
that is S.No. l6 of online paft- Il on parvesh portal.

It is as such requested to kindiy take up the matter with Nodal Officer
(FCA) for uploadlng the recommendation letter at designated place that is S.
No. 16 and subsequently delete the old recommendation letter.

Hence submitted for favor of information and further necessary action
please.

Yours Faithfully

warden
IY Kashmir

Sopore

The Conservator of Forests
Kashmir l{orth Circle
Sopore



Department of lltildlde Protection l'& K Government

OFFICE OF THE WILDLIFE WARDEN
NORTII DIVISION SOPORE

Fax 01954221682 Email: wiwnorthTS6@gmail.com
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Full Title of the Project: Macadamisatiam.of Road frorn Limber to Budrali.

File No: FP/JK/ROAD/I4086 412021

Date of Propos al: 281 fi9 12021

RECOMMENDATION LETTER

It is recommended that the forest land measuring 0.605 Hac in Compartment No.
18 of Ranse Baramulla of l-imber Wildlife Sanctuarv mav be divefied to the User
Agency for macadamisation of the road in Baramulla Range of District Baramulla for a
period of 99 years.

People are residing in the village since times of N,faharaja as well as before
notification of the Lirnber Wildlife Sanctuary. There is no alternate option for
connectivity to the Budrali village other than making the road motorable and operational.
Further the rough road already exists there and need only macadamisation. The
macada'mizatioftwill not involve any type of darnage to the flora. The user agency as well
as public must follorv Wildlii-e Protection Act 1972 and other Supreme Court Guidelines
issued from time to time
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